
Important Notice: Change of Contact 

Information 

Dear Supporters and Friends, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that, effective immediately, 

our contact information has changed. 

New Contact Information: 

• Phone Number: (123) 456-7890 

• Email Address: info@charityorganization.org 

• Office Address: 123 Charity Lane, Philanthropy City, ST 12345 

We appreciate your understanding and support as we make this transition. Please update your 

records accordingly, and feel free to reach out with any questions. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

The Charity Organization Team 


